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In response to lirs. Daker's phone call this date, we are encloeing
some forms for your use. Presently, we are in need of a form 2 on
the #1 Fred loffner which was verbally approved 10-16-63.

There should be sufficient forms for your immediate use; however,
if you need more or have any questions please contact us.

Yours very truly,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Deputy Director
WRS:eh




